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The Centre for Infectious Diseases, Parasitology at Heidelberg University Hospital, Germany 
(Prof. Dr. Michael Lanzer) invites applications for a  
 

Group Leader position  

in 

Translational Malaria Research 

 
 
We invite applications from outstanding young scientists to establish an independent research 
group on translational malaria research, preferably with a focus on drug or vaccine development or 
vector control. The candidate should have 2 - 6 years of postdoctoral training and an outstanding 
track record of accomplishments. The position will be funded by the “Deutsche Zentrum für 
Infektionsforschung” (DZIF; http://www.dzif.de/) for 5 years starting 1 January 2016 and includes 
funding for personnel and consumables. The group will be located at the Centre for Infectious 
Diseases, Parasitology, at Heidelberg University Hospital. Adequately furbished laboratories, 
including access to animal facilities, safety compartments, insectary, and state-of-the-art imaging 
and technology platforms, are available. The acquisition of additional extra-mural funding is 
expected.  

International applications are welcome. Salary and social benefits will be in accordance with the 
German labor laws. 
Applications, which should include a CV, a complete list of publications, copies of 5 selected 
publications, other records of major achievements, a 5-page research proposal and two letters of 
recommendation, should be submitted to the e-mail address listed below before 30 June 2015. 
Shortlisted candidates will be invited to Heidelberg for an interview during August/September.   
 
E-mail: jobs.para@med.uni-heidelberg.de 
Prof. Dr. Michael Lanzer  
Centre for Infectious Diseases, Parasitology  
Heidelberg University Hospital  
Heidelberg University Medical School 
Im Neuenheimer Feld 324  
69120 Heidelberg  
phone: ++49-(0)6221-56-7844 
fax: ++49-(0)6221-56-4643 
web:  www.ukl-hd.de/parasitologie 
 
 

www.klinikum.uni-heidelberg.de/Jobs-Karriere  
 

We stand for equal opportunities for women and men. Severely handicapped with the same eligibility will be given priority.   
 


